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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

	In re: Investigation and determination of appropriate method for refunding apparent overcharges by Bell Atlantic Communications, Inc. d/b/a Verizon Long Distance due to overbilling on certain calling card calls.
	DOCKET NO. 060578-TI

ORDER NO. PSC-06-0837A-PAA-TI
ISSUED: October 12, 2006


AMENDATORY ORDER
BY THE COMMISSION:


On October 9, 2006, we issued Order No. PSC-06-0837-PAA-TI accepting a refund proposal from BellAtlantic Communications, Inc. d/b/a Verizon Long Distance due to overbilling on certain calling card calls. However, due to a scrivener’s error, the third ordering paragraph contains the second sentence “Upon receipt of the final report and unrefunded monies, if any, the docket shall be closed administratively if no timely protest has been filed.” which is the intended language for the final ordering paragraph.  Additionally, the final ordering paragraph states “in the event this Order becomes final, this docket shall be closed.”  Therefore, Order No. PSC-06-0837-PAA-TI is amended to reflect that both the last sentence in the third ordering paragraph and final ordering paragraph shall be stricken. The last ordering paragraph shall be replaced with “ORDERED that upon receipt of the final report and unrefunded monies, if any, the docket shall be closed.”

Based on the foregoing, it is


ORDERED by the Florida Public Service Commission that Order No. PSC-06-0837-PAA-TI is hereby amended to reflect that both the last sentence in the third ordering paragraph and final ordering paragraph shall be stricken. The last ordering paragraph shall be replaced with “ORDERED that upon receipt of the final report and unrefunded monies, if any, the docket shall be closed.” It is further


ORDERED that Order No. PSC-06-0837-PAA-TI is reaffirmed in all other respects.


By ORDER of the Florida Public Service Commission this 12th day of October, 2006.

	
	/s/ Blanca S. Bayó

	
	BLANCA S. BAYÓ, Director

Division of the Commission Clerk

and Administrative Services


This is a facsimile copy. Go to the Commission's Web site, http://www.floridapsc.com or fax a request to 1-850-413-7118, for a copy of the order with signature.
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